August 2017

Dear Jaguar Parents,

On behalf of the Parent Teacher Club at Clovis Elementary, we are very pleased to welcome you to the 2017-2018 school year. We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join the Parent-Teacher Club (PTC). Your support and input is invaluable, and we need parents like you to help make this a successful year for all of our teachers, staff and students.

The PTC meets on the second Tuesday of every month, at 6:00 pm in the Library. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend. No childcare? Your child(ren) may attend and quietly read or complete homework during our meetings.

The PTC is made up of parent & family volunteers and school staff focused on the needs of our students and teachers. People like you and me who take pride in our children and Clovis Elementary. It is a partnership between parents, teachers and Clovis Elementary staff. Together, we provide financial and volunteer support for important campus activities. Funds that are raised by the PTC are used to purchase educational programs, supplies and equipment that would not otherwise be provided. Our fundraising efforts over the years have helped to supply text books and other instructional materials, general classroom supplies, and supplemental funding for extracurricular activities such as new uniforms for the Cross Country team. We have also assisted in funding some critical technical needs for our incredible school staff, such as updated office equipment and maintenance equipment, in addition to laptop lockers.

As important as fundraising is, the PTC also finds time and resources to arrange several fun activities for students, families and friends. Some examples include our annual Carnival, the Jaguar Jamboree, Trunk-or-Treat, as well as Father/Daughter and Mother/Son nights. Hopefully you will have a chance to participate in many, perhaps all, of these activities.

The PTC holds its annual Membership Drive on Back-to-School night each year. Please consider becoming a member! Your membership forms can be completed at Back-to-School night, returned to school with your child or dropped at the front office.

Your involvement in PTC is up to you. PTC membership does not require a time commitment or attendance at meetings, though we encourage you to become involved in the activities we coordinate.

	Jaguar PTC Board Membership Levels	
Single	Family	Business
\$5	\$15	\$50

Through the Parent Teacher Club we all have an opportunity to make a difference in our children's school experience. Everything we do is done by great volunteers; people like you and I that take pride in having Jaguar kids. That is why we invite you to become an involved member of the PTC. Any amount of time you can set aside is always greatly appreciated and personally very rewarding. Together we can make this school year a great one for our kids!

Sincerely,

Stacy Sant 'Agata President Stephanie Silva 1st Vice President

Luca Reinholdt 2nd Vice President Michi Williamson Treasurer